| SU STUDENT CHAPTER OF THE

ASSOCIATION FOR WOMEN
IN MATHEMATICS

Prof. Irina Mitrea, from Worcester Polytechnic Institute,
will be visiting LSU to give a Colloquium talk. The LSU
Student Chapter of the AWM will host a meeting with her to
talk about her career experience.

Heisler Lounge
Loctett Fall
Navembern 3ud

9:30-10:30a.m

For more information:
http://www.math.Isu.edu/awm/

Represtiments will be senved




